
County of Santa Clara  

Valley Health Plan: Assistant Director Managed Care Programs 
for Contracting  
$181,964 - $233,468 Annually DOE 
The salary range is dependent upon qualifications. 
 

Under the direction of Valley Health Plan’s Chief Executive Officer, the Assistant Director for 

Contracting will direct the design, development, and implementation of contracting for 

providers and other entities for Valley Health Plan, the County’s Health Maintenance 

Organization. This role is responsible for leading a team of contracting specialists and 

administrative staff in ensuring that VHP’s provider network meets all regulatory requirements, 

including timely access and network adequacy. 

 

Required Background and Experience: 

Possession of a bachelor's or higher degree in business administration, health care 

administration, or a related field. This position requires substantial managed care program or 

related experience where a high level of responsibility and accountability was held, preferably 

in programs dealing with Medicaid, a large geographic area, a variety of providers, a teaching 

hospital, and a public/political environment. 

  

In addition to the generous leadership benefits package, the individual selected for this role will 

enjoy a rewarding career supporting the health and wellness of over 200,000 residents in the 

region.   

 

Final Filing Date: Open until filled. The first review of applications will be on Friday, October 13, 

2023. 

 

To Apply: 

For a complete job description, employment benefits, and to apply, click here: 

https://bit.ly/ManagedCareAsstDirector-VHP or go to http://www.sccjobs.org/ExecRecruitment 

 

If you have any questions regarding this position, contact Adrian Cudal, Executive Services, at 

(408) 299-5851. EOE 

 

https://employeeservices.sccgov.org/executive-leadership-benefits-package
https://bit.ly/ManagedCareAsstDirector-VHP
http://www.sccjobs.org/ExecRecruitment

